Boston Water and Sewer Commission
Request for Qualifications
US SMID Cap Equity
Manager Search 
______________________________
The Boston Water and Sewer Commission (“BWSC”) is soliciting Request for Qualifications from investment management firms to manage a US SMID Cap Equity mandate for BWSC's $115 million, defined benefit, pension fund. BWSC may place up to $5 million with the new US SMID Cap Equity manager. To obtain a copy of the RFQ , please visit the website of NEPC, LLC at www.nepc.com
The Executive Director reserves the right to reject any and all offers. The award of any contract is subject to the approval of the Board of Commissioners.  

Request for Qualifications (RFQ)  must be submitted not later than Monday July 2, 2018 4:00 PM (EDT).

